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OMC Office Updates 

The OMC staff is beginning to get into a groove. Paula, Kelsey, Lynn, 

and Sháqūez are fully remote. Email addresses for everyone is as 

follows: 

Paula: paula@ohiomennoniteconference.org 

Kelsey: office@ohiomennoniteconference.org 

Sháqūez: Sháqūez@ohiomennoniteconference.org 

Lynn: bookkeeper@ohiomennoniteconference.org 

 

Although the physical office has been closed, the 

P.O. Box is still active. Please feel free to send 

any and mail to: 

Ohio Mennonite Conference 

P.O. Box 210 

Kidron, Ohio 44636 

 

 

We need to hear from you! 

The Conference Staff are looking to 

move Cluster Meetings and ACA to 

different times of the year. We are 

suggesting Cluster Meetings be 

moved to March and then ACA to 

July 31-August 1. Please share your 

thoughts by completing this quick 

survey. Thank you all in advance.     

Survey 

Please distribute  
Perspective copies to: 

• Pastor(s) 

• Church chairperson 

• Youth sponsor(s) 

• Delegates 

• Duplicate for other church 

Perspective: 1) The 
interrelation in which a 
subject or its parts are 
mentally viewed. 2) Point 
of view; capacity to view 
things in their relative 
importance. 

MC USA Grant 

Perspective 

MC USA congregations are 

invited to apply for 2025 

renewable energy grants.  

For more information, please 

click here. 
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New Pastor 

Orientation 

For the new pastors that have 

joined Ohio Mennonite 

Conference congregations, there 

will be a New Pastor Orientation 

on September 12-13. More details 

will be shared as we get closer to 

the event date. 

 

 

Fall Cluster Meetings 

Fall Cluster meetings are scheduled for the following dates and 

locations: 

September 18 at Oak Grove Mennonite in 

West Liberty 

September 23 at First Mennonite in Canton 

September 25 at Tedrow Mennonite in 

Wauseon 

September 29 virtually 

 

Meeting details and registration links will be sent out soon. 

Giving Perspective 

To donate to Ohio Mennonite 

Conference, please click here. 

Pastor +1 Retreat 

Perspective 

The Pastor +1 Retreat, formerly 

the Pastor-Spouse Retreat, will 

be held November 7-9, 2025. 

The registration link along with 

event details will be available 

in the coming weeks.  

Perspective deadlines 

Aug 5 for Aug 7 issue 

Sept 2 for Sept 4 issue 

MC USA Grant 

Perspective 

MC USA congregations are 

invited to apply for 2025 

renewable energy grants.  

For more information, please 

click here. 
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